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Keeping in Touch –  26th June 2020 
 

Dear all, 

 

I hope that you have all had a good week, and your families are keeping safe and well.  After the rain 

last week, we have had soaring temperatures this week – we really are being tested! 

 

Despite the world being far from normal and plans for next week hard to make let alone ones for 

next year, people’s thoughts are turning to September.  So I thought it would be a good time to 

remind you that Katy Tovey-Bowes very kindly operates an informal second hand uniform sale for 

the school.  She has stock that you can buy for a small donation to FOKS, and she is also happy to 

accept any out-grown items that you no longer need.  If you would like any more information please 

get in touch with Katy at katymorgan0811@gmail.com  Many thanks to Katy for organising this for 

us. 

 

I mentioned last week that the Acorn Education Trust are starting an appeal to raise money that can 

be accessed by families within their schools who have been adversely affected by Covid-19 to help 

children be ready to return to school in September.  On the following pages is more information 

about this appeal, including ideas of things you could do to raise money and how to get involved.  If 

you do choose to do something at home by yourself or with family or friends, please do let us know 

we would love to share your stories and pictures and I know Acorn will as well. 

 

We are still awaiting the next round of Government guidance concerning what they will be asking of 

schools in September.  Many stories and ideas and rumours are currently abounding in the media…  

It would seem at the moment that the most likely outcome (although that could have changed 

between the time of my writing this and the letter being sent out!) will be that we are asked to 

operate the school on a similar model and timetable to the one we are following at the moment, but 

we will be allowed to increase group sizes to encompass whole classes.  This would mean that every 

child could be in school every day, and teaching and learning could re-start properly.  As soon as I 

know and am able to plan accordingly, I will let you know.  Please remember that we are waiting on 

this before confirming when our TD Days will be next year and what induction programme we will be 

offering for our new YR children, amongst many other important things.  I am hugely grateful for 

your patience and understanding with all of this uncertainty. 

 

All of us in school are very much looking forward to welcoming so many more children back next 

week.  We know that time in school is very limited for some year groups, and we are very sorry that 

we are not able to offer more.  But hopefully a few days with their friends and doing some different 

activities will provide a real boost for everyone’s wellbeing.  I certainly know that the staff feel that 

sharing the children’s joy and excitement on their return is a priceless gift. 

 

Best wishes, 

Lindsey Hermon 

  

mailto:katymorgan0811@gmail.com


 
 
 

  
 
 

Luke 10:25-37 

‘My neighbour is anyone who 

needs my help’ 
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